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House Housing and Community Development Committee

Advances Legislation
The Pennsylvania House of Representatives Housing and Community Development
Committee hosted its first voting meeting of the year in February. During the meeting, the
committee considered several bills that PAR’s Legislative Committee has taken a position
on and is tracking. These bills included House Bill 657 (Bullock, D-Philadelphia), House
Bill 1389 (Kutz, R-Cumberland) and House Bill 1549 (Madsen, D-Dauphin).

HB 657 addresses what the prime sponsor of the bill refers to as “unfair realty agreements,”
which are real estate listing agreements that extend for several decades and are enforced
via a lien placed on the property. This bill’s original draft would have had numerous serious
repercussions but was significantly amended with the assistance of PAR and various
stakeholders to ensure the language met the original intent.

HB 1386 creates an “attainable housing” designation for municipalities, provided they allow
for three of the four of the following:

e Accessory dwelling units

e Tiny homes

o Housing that is affordable to households earning between 60%-120% of the median
area income, or that is priced at 60%-120% of the median area home price.

o Mixed-use development, missing middle policies, housing alternatives to single-
family housing or work force housing.

Possessing the designation will give municipalities “priority” for projects in their areas to
receive funding under the Pennsylvania Housing Affordability and Rehabilitation
Enhancement Fund (PHARE).

HB 1549 creates a voluntary program in which housing providers assist tenants who are
displaced due to inhabitability of the unit. The bill also creates several exemptions for
current housing providers.

As the spring session continues to heat up, PAR will continue to monitor legislation that
benefits our members, consumers and the industry across the commonwealth.

Flood Insurance Premium Assistance Task Force

The Pennsylvania Flood Insurance Premium Assistance Task Force held its second
meeting this week. During this meeting, PAR participated in a panel discussion along with
representatives from the Federal Emergency Management Agency, the insurance industry
and the banking industry. The conversation focused on flood insurance affordability,
communication challenges with the topics of flood insurance and flood risk and client
perceptions of flood risk and flood insurance.


https://email.parealtors.org/e3t/Ctc/RG+113/cz5G-04/VW27VJ16lW-FN5B4ltFkdd2kW6phD5r5bqpBCN7swVxl3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3lhW3P07fn45qt38W730NB23bgnJwW3ZBBnC268f8gW1PVXYL4L8k-5W223DbF30HQtlW5rvlZV7PwZbPW9j5_-P2RFBHdW8rGjJZ6-2sxFW1dzM953qgB11W9ks2x06cypmhW8RT7mk61Sk1BW40rdYN3NxpXdW4-nh0W3BqSRbVtw4TW65mGJYW6gM58N5MF01wW44vM605XLQGcVnWk8h4F9149W9c41gm140nWnW2KdbC172mRsTW31Yb1B8J8mxlW3064vS136pzsW4TGgWZ3VR945W8vvNQ74dkqVLW4JVR4f6sC0FqN6JtG_VYN-D8W167jsF3StP8NW6NNZfG91KvRJW4hFJDR1cxSSxW3cMbTt40c2m8N6wyMrVtwv_kf1QGkK004
https://email.parealtors.org/e3t/Ctc/RG+113/cz5G-04/VW27VJ16lW-FN5B4ltFkdd2kW6phD5r5bqpBCN7swVxl3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3pFV7HfZP545xHlW2Xz_Hq7gMSPmN2tgns6frZM2N2Lf4KwC8kpqW4YSBMY4kbGMsW7HCsqB6wDTKHW6t-sVz3vf6CvW74hPHj98XBzVW8n54Rr64KyT9N5V1TXHDGqwMW6cxDtM1cqGGhW4cQXK63b9-7xW3kFSZs18pldrN4LnCSzZw-kLW1nmwZ334M1FHMrr9TSyKYjKW51tr4T1wlV6yW24wG2k7Ng7Y8W5fyqZK5Mnt3-N23_6Tfj6d1nW62FfN335NZ5VW3xwfR_4rLlXZW4g_9X83FDl2JW6nzbpB76YKrCW6Vgycr44hWYLW6P3zS-92ClZ6N3l4GGSjfXH2W2VqVSG6wsgwYW1DdqJk7TNnfQW4-CHhT8hZfNxdxHYnC04
https://email.parealtors.org/e3t/Ctc/RG+113/cz5G-04/VW27VJ16lW-FN5B4ltFkdd2kW6phD5r5bqpBCN7swVxl3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3pFV7HfZP545xHlW2Xz_Hq7gMSPmN2tgns6frZM2N2Lf4KwC8kpqW4YSBMY4kbGMsW7HCsqB6wDTKHW6t-sVz3vf6CvW74hPHj98XBzVW8n54Rr64KyT9N5V1TXHDGqwMW6cxDtM1cqGGhW4cQXK63b9-7xW3kFSZs18pldrN4LnCSzZw-kLW1nmwZ334M1FHMrr9TSyKYjKW51tr4T1wlV6yW24wG2k7Ng7Y8W5fyqZK5Mnt3-N23_6Tfj6d1nW62FfN335NZ5VW3xwfR_4rLlXZW4g_9X83FDl2JW6nzbpB76YKrCW6Vgycr44hWYLW6P3zS-92ClZ6N3l4GGSjfXH2W2VqVSG6wsgwYW1DdqJk7TNnfQW4-CHhT8hZfNxdxHYnC04
https://email.parealtors.org/e3t/Ctc/RG+113/cz5G-04/VW27VJ16lW-FN5B4ltFkdd2kW6phD5r5bqpBCN7swVxl3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3kQN8NVMHn5kpf1W4mnGcH53LzlkW8xnDBC5X2cbJW5vJJ3F4TLk7DN1kV7f68D_VWW7C0Wbn4hqD-KV9p0rv4-gV91W7syz-m4gHYMfW1j7WMg3t09NxW9kRhKc5NJLx-W4fT0lC3SckGHW37BVrD2TkVGgW6LGxpb6f2blLW1MKDkd2DbFlqN7HQxFBSDJytW3-7_TM45JPPVW3kSL_M6rwjqqW25qxBB3Xs3n1W5xv5x_5Ryq4ZW95Kqwl7D74RsW7d6WWW3PsMdPW7y11pm3btN5-W5rHT_x4dcGCWW89xCwF2cdZHbW61YQ9r1xsqHyVGcG2N1SWQFTW35Hw297pNHlBW9bFrzN2C6tTkW5zXdpt1tQsZZW2jQ83k3FMtvbf4SnLSq04

